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Dear Director, 

I am a resident of 14-7871 Francis Road, Richmond, BC. I received a Notice of Public Hearing letter from the 
City of Richmond regarding the proposed development of a new 5-storey mixed-use building with 64 rental 
housing units at 9000 No. 3 Road. 

Unfortunately, I am unable to attend the Public Hearing either in person or remotely via teleconference. 
Nonetheless, I would like to express my concerns regarding the scale of the project and the potential impact on 
local traffic and road safety. 

In particular, I would like to inquire whether the City plans to install a dedicated left-turn traffic signal (green 
arrow) at the intersection of Francis Road and No. 3 Road. Given the anticipated increase in traffic due to the 
development, such a measure seems essential to ensure safe and efficient traffic flow at this already busy 
intersection. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I would appreciate receiving a response or update regarding traffic 
signal improvements at this location. 

Sincerely, 
Andrey Gayday 
14-7871 Francis Road 
Richmond, BC 

Sent from Yandex Mail for mobile 
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